ao Republic of the Philippines Tuloy-PROGRESO
~—= "~ CITY OF VALENZUELA 7 Vaienzuelai

on s Metropolitan Manila
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF AWARD

FEB Z 1 2024

AMCEL S. RECIO

General Manager

STX ENTERPRISES

# 607 Birminghan St., corner Northwood St.
Metropolis Village 11,Brgy. Sta Lucia

Pasig City

Dear Mr. Recio:

We are pleased to inform you that the Project “Supply of 25 units brand new dump
truck for Public Sanitation & Cleanliness use” under Project Reference Number 004-
DUMP TRUCK -PSCO-GOODS-2024, is hereby awarded to you in the amount of FORTY
NINE MILLION TWO HUNDRED TWENTY FOUR THOUSAND THREE HUNDRED TWENTY
FIVE PESOS ONLY (Php 49,224,325.00).

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from receipt of this Notice of Award to
formally enter into contract with us, as well as to post the required Performance Security
in the form and amount stipulated in the Instruction to Bidders. Failure to enter into the
said contract and timely provide the Performance Security shall constitute sufficient
ground for cancellation of this Award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Sincerely yours,

SF ENTERPRISES

The City Hall, McArthur Highway, Karuhatan, Valenzuela City 1441
Tel.: (02) 8352-1000 * Fax: (02) 8292-9349
www.valenzuela.gov.ph




‘ I @O Republic of the Philippines Tuloy-PROGRESO

1625-2023 C|TY OF VALENZUELA Valenzuela!

SN s Metropolitan Manila

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE TO PROCEED

FEB 7 6 202

AMCEL S. RECIO

General Manager

STX ENTERPRISES

# 607 Birminghan St., corner Northwood St.
Metropolis Village 11, Brgy. Sta Lucia

Pasig City

Dear Mr. Recio:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
STX ENTERPRISES ¥ that work may proceed on the Project “Supply of 25
units brand new dump truck for Public Sanitation & Cleanliness use” under Project
Reference Number 004-DUMP TRUCK -PSCO-GOODS-2024 iProcurement of Multi-
Year Contract for Solid Waste Disposal of Valenzuela City” under Project Reference
Number 041-MULTI-YEAR CONTRACT SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL-PSCO-GOODS-2023.

Upon receipt of this Notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below

Sincerely yours,

FE3 16 202

The City Hall, McArthur Highway, Karuhatan, Valenzuela City 1441
Tel.: (02) 8352-1000 * Fax: (02) 8292-9349
www.valenzuela.gov.ph




